From: Pat Schotten F
Sent: 13 December :

To: Planning
Subject: Planning application no 2019/5340/p 4 Ranulf Road

We are elderly pensioners and the property in question already infringes on our privacy and affects the enjoyment
of our home. The proposed extension of 2.3 metres with its additional balcony would only serve to exacerbate the
situation as it is immediately opposite our flat and overlooks us despite the 8 foot hedge in front.

This is quite apart from the inappropriateness of an extension in the narrowest and curved section of Ranulf Road. It
will also bring the building line virtually up to the pavement.

We objected to the original plans on the grounds of infringement of privacy of the 4 owners of our house (no 7) as
well as no’s 5 and 9. The building was never in keeping with the rest of the properties in Ranulf Road and the
proposed extension will only aggravate the situation.

We, therefore, request that this application is denied
P and S Schotten (flat 2)

|. Bates-Schotness (flat 1)
Sent from my iPad



